Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In the Matter of the Joint Application for Approval of the Acquisition by Philadelphia Suburban Corporation of the Stock of AquaSource Development Company.
	)))))
	Case No. WM-2003-0133

	
	
	


Staff Status Report

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Pubic Service Commission (Staff), by and through Counsel, and for its Status Report on this case states the following:

1.
Local Counsel for AquaSource has submitted a suggested Stipulation in regards to the proposed transaction as captioned above.

2.
Staff is currently evaluating the suggested Stipulation to determine whether it adequately addresses Staff’s concerns in connection with the proposed transaction.

3.
Staff anticipates that this case will be settled by an agreement among the parties and that this Agreement will be submitted to the Commission for approval within the next thirty days.
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